
I ask the committee to please consider my testimony as a resident of Oregon and as a constituent 

who voted YES on Measure 100.  

HB 3429 reduces protections of imperiled species and trafficked wildlife, is backed by 

corporations, and goes directly against the will of the people who voted for Measure 100 in 

November.  

I urge this committee to follow the will of the people and vote NO on HB 3429. 

Thank you. 

Andrea Seiffertt, Portland 97266 

 

 


